
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, March 15, 2022 8:32 AM 
'Midge O'Hara' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Marjorie and Charles O'Hara. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/15/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01865-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Midge O'Hara <littlegasparilla@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 10:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Clerk of the Commission, 

EU has no experience in installing or maintaining a sewer system. 

We have no need for EU's suggested, in my words, installation of "another septic holding tank with a 
pump" and all at our expense. The Island loses electricity easily; the pump will not work. 

A VACUUM system would be best with no homeowner, if any, maintenance costs. 

Charlotte County is shirking its responsibility to us taxpayers and should be the one getting 
professional bids and installing a proper system. 

Little Gasparilla is NOT a "rich" island like Boca Grande, and the financial hardship of not having the 
ability to spread the cost on our tax bill over 20 years is impossible for many longtime homeowners. 

Islander's came together 10 years ago to map out our vision for our island and that Plan was 
accepted by Charlotte County. Of utmost importance was our zoning "down sizing" to BBi and single 
family homes only. This must NOT be changed, yet a County Commissioner has voiced his opinion 
that "it could be changed". Sewers bring population growth with them. 

Take a look at the facts and deny EU's application for the Certificate of Service. 

1 



2

Sincerely, 
 
Marjorie and Charles O'Hara 
9762 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida, FL  33946 
PO Box 22 
littlegasparilla@gmail.com 




